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Who Is Behind the Crocus City Hall Terrorist Attack?

By Drago Bosnic, March 26, 2024

The attack left  Russia and the world in shock.  Despite the ongoing NATO-orchestrated
conflict in Ukraine, the country has been largely safe from such attacks. The FSB and other
relevant services have prevented hundreds of similar attempts over the years, meaning that
the latest terrorist attack certainly has elements that are not consistent with the usual
pattern.

The CIA Does “Soulful Work”. “Fantasy Started to Rapidly Replace Reality”

By Edward Curtin, March 26, 2024

Contemplating U.S. history for the past 55 plus years confirms the continuity of government
policy for war and economic policies that enrich the wealthy at the expense of the working
class and massacre the innocent around the world. But we can pretend otherwise.

About Poland and Ukraine Being One Country for 400 Years Is Misleading. Polish Foreign
Minister Radek Sikorski’s Quip

By Andrew Korybko, March 26, 2024

Polish Foreign Minister Radek Sikorski recently told German press agency dpa that “Ukraine
and Poland have been one country for 400 years. [Conventionally intervening in Ukraine]
would provide fodder for Russian propaganda. Therefore, we should be the last ones to do
so.”

The Prima Facie  Genocide  in  Palestine  Versus  the  “Legally  Presumed” and “Unproven
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Genocide in Rwanda”. The ICTR Rwandan Prisoners

By John Philpot, Ndayambaje Elie, Kambanda Jean, Nyiramasuhuko Pauline, and et al., March
26, 2024

ICTR prisoners in Senegal have written this eloquent letter, which should serve as a basic
document for any course in international criminal law given by any university in the world.

Is the Once Biggest Imperial Power Now Fast Losing Its Independence in Foreign Policy?

By Bharat Dogra, March 26, 2024

Britain was the biggest imperial power for well over a century. During its heyday it used to
control about a quarter of the global landmass. So vast was this empire that there was
always sunlight on one part or the other of this vast territory, leading to the boast that the
sun never sets on the British Empire.

Canadian Government Authorized the First Plant-based COVID-19 Vaccine and Spent $300M
Buying 76 Million Doses

By Dr. William Makis, March 26, 2024

This is a fascinating story. How does any company get a deal like this: “government paid an
additional $150 million to Medicago in the form of a non-refundable agreement to purchase
COVID-19 vaccine doses in advance.” NON-REFUNDABLE.

The Role of Turkey and Idlib in the Moscow Attack

By Steven Sahiounie, March 26, 2024

The road to the Crocus Center in Moscow began in Turkey, as one of the attackers confessed
who killed 143 concert goers and injured more than 150 on Friday night. Russia has said the
all the attackers have been captured on their way to Ukraine in an effort to escape.
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